Winter Storm Warning!

With bad weather fast approaching, the town is asking all residents to please have patience when it
comes to road plowing. The town has over 30 miles of roads to plow. The town workers have been
putting in hours of plowing already this week and will be stepping up again during this coming storm.
Snow plows will do their best to get your roads cleared as soon as possible, but due to possible snow,
ice, bitter cold temps., wind, and the possibility of drifting snow esp. on the ridge, plows may need extra
time to get the work done. They will get there as soon as they can. Please be patient and save your
calls to the town for emergencies only. Getting calls and messages to workers while they are out
plowing will be difficult. Cars will be absolutely prohibited from parking on town roads during this time
to enable the town workers to safely and effectively clear the roadways. Vehicles parked on town roads
will be subject to ticketing by the Sheriff’s Dept. and towing at owner’s expense (per Ordinance 12;
Section 1.5 Thank you for your cooperation. Be safe, stay warm!

~ Town of Greenfield

*|f needing assistance, contact clerk via phone 608-769-4138



